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1 message

Katie Lane
To: consultations@canterbury.

15 January 2023 at 21:50

To whom it may concern,

Hello my name is Summer | am 10 years old and | am writing in concern of the above proposed plans for the land north of
Hollow Lane, Canterbury.

If you carry on with your plans to build it could result in many problems such as sewage leeks, air pollution and road
traffic. Also if you install sewage treatment it could ruin neighbouring farms crops, give people cancer and pollute the air
making it hard to breathe.

To add to this, adding all these houses my be good for your money but you are destroying animals habitats, it is basically
like a giant coming and demolishing your house so they can get money.

Finally, many dog owners walk their dogs here and if you build more houses it will become overcrowded and littered.
| hope | have changed your mind to build on the land north of Hollow Lane,Canterbury.

Sincerely Summer.

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/ACD5zW5SeVkiOOkNeilUoZ3-E 1 XTcwbfOxMNyNfbvRzATMA3RG00/u/0/?ik=44bd875b4c&view=pt&search=all&permth... 1/1





